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The Development Coordination Section has some announcements to share! 
 
 
In September we sent out a notice (9/13/2016) informing every one of the Critical Items for 
Acceptance list and discussed it in further detail at our Development Summit; as well as, 
reiterating it’s soon to be required use. This is a reminder to all that time is near! 
 
Development Coordination will start actively using the Critical Items for Acceptance list, to 
determine acceptance, as of January 1, 2017. 
 
Please remember, this list has been created to help streamline the process and avoid unnecessary 
delays by ensuring all required documents are provided during submission. You can review the 
Critical Items for Acceptance list at our Development Coordination Website under the 
‘Guidance’ drop down. As always, if you have any questions, please contact the Development 
Coordination Section at (302) 760-2266. 
 
 

 


